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July 23, 2014

Federal Election Commission
999 E Street, NW
Washington, DC 20463

Committee: DaVita HealthCare Partners, Inc. Political Action Committee (C00340943)
To whom it may concern:

The DaVita HealthCare Partners, Inc. Political Action Committee (the Committee) received a Request for Additional
Information (RFAI) dated July 9, 2014, regarding a $2,500 contribution to More Conservatives PAC (MCPAC) that was
reported by MCPAC as being received on March 1, 2014, but did not appear in the Committees relevant filing.

On January 28, 2014, the Committee wrote a check in the amount of $2,500 to Majority Committee PAC, which is also
referred to as MC PAC. This contribution was disclosed in the Committees February 2014 monthly filing. However, it
appears that due to an inadvertent error, More Conservatives PAC received and deposited the check, rather than Majority
Committee PAC. Because Majority Committee PAC was the intended recipient, as was indicated in a letter enclosed with
the contribution, the Committee requested a $2,500 refund from More Conservatives PAC.

To remedy this issue, and correct the public record, the Committee is amending its February 2014 monthly filing to

reflect a contribution to More Conservatives PAC on January 28, 2014, in the amount of $2,500. The Committee received
the refund from More Conservatives PAC in the amount of $2,500 on July 22, 2014, a copy of this check was mailed to the
FEC on July 23, 2014. This refund will be reported on the August 2014 monthly filing.

Please let me know if you have any questions. | can be reached at dapac@davita.com.

Respectfully,
Lin David Whatcott




